
 
 

 
May 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer 
 
TBOWA Youth Club 
 
The Bishop of Winchester Academy runs a weekly youth club in Monday evenings, 6:00pm-8:00pm, during 
term time. Activities on offer are: an opportunity to cook, play table tennis and snooker, craft and/or play 
rounders and football. At 7:30pm all the students meet together in the nave to enjoy refreshments eating 
whatever has been cooked that evening. We then finish with a fifteen minute ‘God-slot’, which is an 
interactive, fun and relevant Bible discussion and/or life question. 
 
Last year we invited Year 6 students who would be joining the Academy in September. This proved very 
useful for the students who were able to meet myself and one or two other members of staff. They also 
had the opportunity to make new friends from other primary schools and accustom themselves to the 
building.  
 
We would like to invite your son/daughter to join us for the final three Mondays of term beginning on 2nd 
July. The cost will be £1 per week. On Monday 16th July (6-8pm) the invitation to Youth Club is extended to 
parents and siblings for an evening of games, bouncy castle, barbecue and ice-cream. We would be 
delighted if you could join us.  
 
There are limited places available. If your son/daughter would like to attend please fill out the registration 
form and return it to me as soon as possible.  
 
We look forward to receiving you form and will be in touch to confirm your place.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Rev Jenny Nightingale  
Academy Chaplain 
 


